
DARRIN J. RUSSO 
Sheriff

Somerset County
Sheriff’s Office

For more information, 
call 908-231-7140

DARRIN J. RUSSO
SHERIFF

Bureau of Criminal Identification
Kenneth Schwarz 

DIRECTOR
908 - 231 - 7137 • Fax : 908 - 704 - 0671

Somerset County Sheriff’s Office
20 Grove Street • P.O. Box 3000

Somerville, NJ 08876-1262
908-231-7140 • soconj.gov/sheriff

SCSOVIP@co.somerset.nj.us
twitter.com/SCSheriffs
facebook.com/SomersetCountySheriffsOffice
instagram.com/NJSomersetCountySheriffs

This software and program was 
chosen after years of careful 
research by our Bureau of Criminal 
Identification. It combines the best 
available digital fingerprint capture 
of all fingers with important fields 
of entry. Our program provides 
pertinent information on a high 
quality photo ID card. This is the 
ONLY program of it's kind. It 
includes a downloadable APP via 
QR code at the time of the card's 
creation to transfer all expanded 
information to the user. This is in 
an encrypted format that will then 
delete ALL information from our 
system. This information is yours 
to have or share AS YOU DECIDE.

Why use



Sometimes citizens need some 
assistance, but might be unable 
to convey their needs in a time 
of emergency. T his program 
will provide our citizens with a 
personalized photo ID, complete 
with Doctor's names and phone 
numbers, current medications 
and people to contact if needed. 
In addition, when put on a thumb 
drive or downloaded into the App, 
expanded information is available 
such as digital fingerprints, a larger 
list of medications and illnesses, 
likely making treatment faster and 
easier.

The SCSO V.I.P. uses cutting 
edge technology to provide an 
amazing service to our greatest 
resources - our youth. Young 
citizens will get a photo ID card 
that includes physical information 
as well as two fingerprints. When 
downloaded to a thumb drive or 
into the accompanying app, the 
expanded information includes 
all fingerprints, more photos, and 
additional information. This can be 
shared with anyone the user chooses 
preventively, or in an emergency, 
including law enforcement.

The Sheriff's Office has already made 
this international service available, 
which provides security and peace 
of mind for those who need it, 
as well as their caregivers. The 
addition of this service enhances 
the program so that participants 
will have a photo ID with emergency 
information on it, and the ability to 
keep the expanded information on 
a thumb drive or in the app. It gives 
the caretaker the ability to share 
with emergency services or law 
enforcement if necessary.


